
Glenpark Avenue  
Community Update

Building brighter futures 
for New Plymouth

We reached out recently to share plans with you about 
the new homes Kāinga Ora - Homes and Communities 
are proposing across New Plymouth, including in your 
area on Glenpark Avenue and Tothill Street. 

Thank you to those who attended our community 
drop-in sessions and barbecue to share your thoughts 
and ideas around how we can better support your 
community. We have really appreciated hearing from 
you and are making a few changes to ensure the new 
homes work well for the people and whānau who will live 
here, as well as the wider community. By building better 
communities, we provide more stability for new whānau 
coming into your neighbourhood.

What’s happening?
We have taken the time to look at our proposed housing 
redevelopments in Glenpark Avenue and we have 
decided to focus on delivering six new homes across the 
two sites at 50 & 56 Glenpark Avenue first. 

While we are progressing with these homes, we are going 
to take some time to take another look at the remaining 
sites to ensure we can deliver something that works well 

for the community and the people and whānau in need 
who will call this neighbourhood home.

In addition, we are exploring whether we could utilise the 
vacant grassed site at 39 Glenpark Avenue in a way to 
allow people to connect, learn and be active within the 
neighbourhood.

 
Keeping in touch
We’re committed keeping you updated  
as we work through our plans. 

If you have any further questions, please feel  
free to reach out to me.

Thanks for your support as we build more homes 
for those most in need of a place to call home.

LAUREN DARRAH 
Stakeholder Relationship Manager Kaitūhono

T 0800 801 601 please ask to be transferred,  
or 021 870 792 
E communities@kaingaora.govt.nz


